
Some of our year 5 children have 
completed their level 1 and level 2 
bikeability course this term. They spent the 
first part of the course learning skills on 
the playground, before moving out onto 
the road. Well done to Ruby, Rosie, Olivia, 
Maisey, Oliver, Archie, Lily, Jessica, 
Tommy and Nathan.


